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          Alleged Securities Fraud Defendant Arrested in Moldova and Extradited to Baldwin County, AL 
 
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA (August 2, 2018) Robert Wilters, District Attorney for the 28th Judicial Circuit, Baldwin 
County, Alabama; and Joseph Borg, Director of the Alabama Securities Commission (ASC) announced that Vahak 
Dino Awadisian (Awadisian) was arrested by the United States Marshals at the Chisinau Moldova International 
Airport and extradited to the United States based on outstanding warrants in a securities fraud case in Baldwin 
County.  He was placed in the Baldwin County Jail on July 29, 2018, where he is currently being held without 
bond.   
 
Awadisian, originally from Iraq, was indicted by a Baldwin County Grand Jury in November 2013 for allegedly 
promoting a “prime bank investment” fraud in which he took investor funds “for trading in a Trading Platform 
Program.”  According to the indictment, he failed to disclose to investors that he had filed for bankruptcy and 
claimed to have successfully traded billions of dollars, making millions in the process.  Awadisian was initially 
arrested on February 5, 2014 in Los Angeles, California and brought to Alabama to face charges of securities 
fraud and securities registration violations. Awadisian was released after his initial arrest upon posting a 
$150,000.00 bond with the Baldwin County Circuit Court and tendering his United States Passport to law 
enforcement.  On August 27, 2014 Awadisian failed to appear for a hearing before the Honorable Judge Langford 
Floyd.  The Court then issued a warrant for Awadisian’s arrest for failure to appear and ordered that his bond 
be forfeited.  Awadisian will remain in custody pending trial.  
 
The ASC is grateful for the cooperation and dedication of the United States Marshals Service, Interpol, and the 
Baldwin County Sherriff’s office for locating, apprehending, and coordinating Awadisian’s extradition.  
 
The ASC cautions potential investors to thoroughly scrutinize and research any investment opportunity or offer. 
Contact the ASC with inquiries concerning securities broker-dealers, agents, investment advisers, investment 
adviser representatives, financial planners, registration status of securities or debt management programs, to 
report suspected fraud or to obtain consumer information. The ASC provides free investor education and fraud 
prevention materials in print, on our website and through educational presentations upon request.   
 
(NOTE: An arrest or indictment is not evidence that the defendant committed the crime(s) charged.  The 
defendant is presumed innocent until the government meets its burden of proving guilt beyond a reasonable 
doubt in court).  
 
       # # # 
 
For further information contact Dan Lord, Education and Public Affairs Manager, 334-353-4858. 
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